
th Annual  

Mud Season Nursing Symposium 

NEW Location:  

North Conway Grand Hotel 
North Conway, NH 

Hosted by the North Country Health Consortium  

in collaboration with: 

Franklin Regional Hospital 

Lakes Region General Hospital 

Plymouth State University 

Speare Memorial Hospital  

 Northern NH Area Health Education Center (AHEC) 

White Mountains Community College 

March 23 & 24, 2012 

Brochures Available  January, 2012 
Please check our website at www.nchcnh.org 

For more information contact  

Kate at 603-259-3700 

kmccosham@nchcnh.org  

Pursuing Excellence in Nursing 

Save the Date!  


